
 

 

      26 May 2020 

UPDATE: ANSTO scheduled maintenance 

 

As previously communicated, ANSTO will undertake scheduled preventative 
maintenance shutdown of the OPAL Reactor and Mo-99 Production facility. The 
dates of the shutdown have been amended and will occur from 9 June to 27 June 
2020. 

During the period of this shut-down, ANSTO will work with our international 
manufacturing and logistical partners to facilitate the continuity of supply. 

As part of the Australian Government’s commitment to the nuclear medicine 
community, ANSTO will ensure any additional costs associated with importing 
product will be absorbed and not be passed on to our customers. 

Thank you to the Nuclear Medicine Advisory Board and Working Group, with 
representation from RAINS, ANZSNM, AANMS, NSW Health, TGA and GMS, who have 
helped to communicate the importance of this scheduled maintenance work to 
support the long term reliability of supply. 

Next Steps: 
Please contact our Customer Service Team if you have further questions and to 
help you better identify your options during the preventative maintenance 
shutdown period. 

A table outlining the adjustment to supply of products can be viewed via this link. 

You can also contact the Customer Service Team 
Phone: 1800 251 572 or +61 2 9717 9992 
Email: health@ansto.gov.au  

 

 
 

Graham Morl 
Sales and Marketing Manager 
Customer Advocacy and Value Chain 

  
 

 

 

https://www.ansto.gov.au/sites/default/files/2020-05/OPAL%20-%20Products%20availability%20schedule%20table%20FINAL%20May%2020%20%28002%29%20%282%29.pdf
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